
 

The New School Cabinet Installation Ceremony was held on 23rd June, 2023. It was centred around 

the theme of leadership. The event was a wonderful celebration of the values and qualities that 

make a great leader. 

 

The ceremony commenced with a prayer, setting the stage for an atmosphere of unity and 

inspiration. Following this, an inspirational poem which was carefully selected to embody the true 

essence of leadership was recited. The words resonated with everyone present, encouraging them 

to embrace their potential as leaders. 

 

One of the highlights of the ceremony was an engaging PowerPoint presentation, meticulously 

prepared to showcase individuals who exemplify exceptional leadership qualities. Figures such as 

Malala Yousafzai, Mother Teresa, and Michelle Obama were highlighted, emphasizing their 

remarkable contributions and inspiring us all to strive for greatness. 

 

The official installation ceremony was a truly momentous occasion. The newly elected cabinet 

ministers took their oaths, promising to perform their duties with integrity and dedication. Our 

esteemed principal, Sr. Maria Suzette, personally presented each minister with their respective 

badges, symbolizing their new roles as leaders within our school community. 

 

To further inspire and motivate everyone in attendance, both the outgoing and incoming head girls 

delivered speeches. They shared their experiences, gratitude, and visions for the future, leaving us 

filled with admiration and hope. Sister Maria Suzette herself addressed the entire student body, 

underscoring the significance of leadership and emphasizing the responsibilities that come with it. 

Her words served as a guiding light for all the students present, reminding them that each one of 

them has the capacity to be a positive force within the school and beyond. 

 

As the ceremony drew to a close, a tangible sense of excitement and optimism permeated the 

atmosphere. We expressed our heartfelt congratulations to the newly formed cabinet and eagerly 

looked forward to witnessing their initiatives and accomplishments throughout the academic year. 

With the support and guidance of our dedicated leaders, we are confident that our school will 

continue to flourish and thrive. 

 

The New School Cabinet Installation Ceremony was a perfect blend of reverence, inspiration, and 

celebration. It reminded us all of the transformative power of leadership and left everyone feeling 

motivated and empowered. We are excited about the journey ahead and the opportunity to work 

collaboratively with the new cabinet, knowing that together we can achieve remarkable things. 















































 


